
Merger FAQ for TCSECU Members 

 

Why did Tazewell County School Employees Credit Union merge with Cooperative Choice Network 

Credit Union?  
Very simply, we want to bring members the best value from their credit union while ensuring we continue to grow 

and thrive. Partnering with another established credit union will significantly increase operating efficiencies so we 

will have the resources to deliver much more to TCSECU members – with the same personalized service we have 

always provided. 

Who is Cooperative Choice Network CU? 
On October 1, 2017, Members Choice Credit Union and Illinois Electric Cooperatives Federal Credit Union (IECFCU) 

came together to establish Illinois's first network credit union, known as Cooperative Choice Network Credit Union 

(CCNCU). The purpose of founding this network credit union is to enable credit unions to join and benefit from its 

products and services while preserving their unique identity as a division within the network. Since its inception in 

2017, CCNCU has welcomed two additional Division Credit Unions, PMCU and IRSE. 

How will members benefit? 
A merger will offer the resources necessary to enhance your financial services by providing additional branches 

and ATMs, advanced online and mobile technologies, new products and services, and highly competitive rates. This 

partnership will enable us to better understand and fulfill all your financial requirements. 

New Products and Services 

 Visa Credit Cards 
 Fixed Rate Home Equity Loans  

 Home Equity Lines of Credit 

 Indirect Lending  

 IRAs 

 Electronic Loan Signing 

 Access to the nationwide Shared Branching network. 

 Access to Allpoint and COOP ATM surcharge-free Networks  

 

Will I still receive personalized service? 
The reason our two credit unions are pursuing this merger is to better serve our members. You will continue to 

receive the same personalized service you do today. 

Will my member number change?   
Your member number will undergo a small modification. You will now need to prepend a 6 to your original TCSECU 

member number. For instance, if your TCSECU member number was 1234, your Division member number will now 

be 61234. 

Will I have to order new checks? 
New checks featuring your new member number and routing number have already been ordered for you. If you 

have not yet received them, please contact 309-347-6013 without delay. 

Did my routing number change? 
Yes, the routing number is 271187642 



What about my recurring transactions? 
Direct Deposit, ACH, payments, checks and recurring debit card transactions will all need to be updated with your 

new account information and routing number.  

Are my accounts still insured? 
Yes! Your accounts will remain safe, sound and federally insured through the National Credit Union Share 

Insurance Fund, a U.S. Government Agency, just as they were with TCSECU. 

What if I have additional questions? 
We are here to answer your questions! Please don’t hesitate to contact us at 309-347-6013 or email 

info@tcsecu.com  
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